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ISF Iceland capelin 
 
 

Ad hoc Stakeholder Notification of extension of period prior to 
announcement of re-assessment 

 
 

The MSC requires that the CAB shall announce the re-assessment of a certified fishery no later than 90 days 
after the 4th anniversary of the existing certificate. The 4th anniversary of the ISF Iceland capelin certificate is 
the 16th January 2022. However, in order to allow time to assess catch composition data that we have recently 
received and for the client to review the draft ACDR, we submitted a Variation Request (VR) to extend the 
period prior to announcement by 30 days to 16th February 2022. This VR was approved by the MSC. 
 
Accordingly, Global Trust wishes to notify stakeholders that, subject to client approval to proceed, the 
announcement of the re-assessment of the ISF Iceland capelin will be made by the 16th February 2022.  
 
Any comments may be sent to: 
 
Client Services, Global Trust Certification 
E: ClientServicesie@nsf.org 
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